From: Eli Kaplan

Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2020 4:16 PM
To: Julie Teglovic
Subject: FW: Request for Additional Time for ABAG to File and Objection to HCD' regional

Housing Numbers.

Another email forwarded to Fred that could be logged.

From: Suzanne Keehn
Sent: Wednesday, July 8, 2020 1:54 PM

To: Therese W. McMillan <tmcmillan@bayareametro.gov>

Cc: Regional Housing Need Allocation <rhna@bayareametro.gov>;

Subject: Request for Additional Time for ABAG to File and Objection to HCD' regional Housing Numbers.

| *External Email*

Ilive in [ lll. and am part of the West Bay. We hope and are asking for you to
take this opportunity to explore different methods of addressing the jobs-housing
imbalance. This plan leads to a high cost of living, pollution, traffic congestion, and loss
of local control and livability. There are other areas, such as San Jose, and other cities
on the other side of the Bay, that would welcome more jobs, and they have the housing.

Sincerely,

Suzanne Keehn





